
 

Fantastic Four! 

December 2019/January 2020 

 
 

 

Please remember to send in 
extra clothing for your child to 
keep at school. 

 
Students in Class Four got into the holiday spirit 
with ease, and greatly enjoyed working with other 
classes on our many holiday projects. Thank you to 
Class Five and Mrs. T. who collaborated with us to 
design our Winter Wonderland motion picture. The 
students loved seeing themselves on the “big 
screen”! 
 
Reminder: Class Four Students have each been set 
up with their own Digital Portfolio. Only those with 
the QR Code can access this portfolio – please keep 
this safe. Many photos have been added in 
December! Please contact Mrs. S. if you have any 
questions. 
 
We have explored our first segment of 
Measurement utilizing Non-Standard units. 
Students have been exploring these concepts using 
hands on activities, digital work systems as well as 
task systems.  

 
 

Our Roadway to Reading: 
 
December Favourites: 
Littlest Elf 
The Box (AZ) 
My Town (Boardmaker) 
My Town ABC (Boardmaker) 
Go, Go, Go (Tobi Dynavox) 
All About Penguins (AZ) 
If I Were in Charge (AZ) 
 
In January we will explore our first novel 
study when we join Poppleton in a Winter 
Adventure!  

Important dates to remember in 
January: 

 
January 14-15, 2020 – Transition Meetings 
January 17, 2020 – PD Day 

 

 


